
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                 

                       
 
  

Coulsdon Church of England Primary School  
Bradmore Green 

Old Coulsdon 

Surrey. CR5 1ED 
 

Telephone: 01737-554789 
email: office@ccofe.uk 

Head Teacher: Mr Paul Garratty B.Ed (Hons); MA  

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,       19th January 2024 
        

Re Year 6 School Journey to PGL Adventure Centre, Liddington, Wiltshire  
14th – 18th October 2024 

 
We are pleased to tell you that we have booked a residential school journey to the PGL 
Adventure Centre in Liddington, Wiltshire from Monday 14th to Friday 18th October 2024. This is 
an excellent opportunity for the children to have a different educational experience at the 
beginning of Year 6, and to learn personal skills including team building, resilience and increased 
independence.  
 
The children will be able to experience a wide range of activities every day and evening at the 
centre which may include: archery, challenge courses, sports and team games, quiz evening and a 
disco evening.  All activities are supervised and led by the qualified PGL team leaders. 
Accommodation is in dormitories with en-suite bathrooms. The Year 6 teacher will be leading the 
week accompanied by several other members of staff. 
 
The cost for the week will be £355, and this takes into account a saving of £9 per child following 
negotiations with PGL. The Governors, as in previous years, will contribute £800 towards the cost 
of the coach. 
 
The first payment of £60 is due by 1st February. The remaining payment of £295 should be made 
in instalments via ParentPay during the months leading up to the trip in line with the payment 
schedule attached, with the final payment being made by Monday 1st July 2024.  Alternatively, 
you can make larger instalments or pay in full earlier if you wish. We would be grateful if you 
would also complete the Google form to give permission for your child to take part in the trip.  
If any parent has any problems at all with payment, please come and see Mrs Hancox as soon as 
possible to discuss this. 
 
These adventure weeks are an excellent opportunity for your children to become more 
independent and confident in the lead up to starting secondary school in 2025, as well as being a 
lot of fun! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss C Bennett Mr P Garratty 
Year 6 Teacher Head Teacher   


